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-- The summer has been very busy and full of events. The Newberry Area Chamber of Commerce is looking 

forward to multiple upcoming events. The events to look for that are put on by the Newberry Area Chamber of 

Commerce are the Chamber Golf Classic, the Pictured Rocks Boat Cruise, and Fall Fest. In addition, The 

Newberry Area Chamber of Commerce and Save, Grow, Restore Newberry will be hosting the Legislative 

Luncheon. 

 

-- The Chamber Golf Classic will be held August 27
th 

at the Newberry Country Club. This is a Saturday, a 

little change from the past. The Newberry Area Chamber of Commerce hopes to see many of our businesses 

and community members out on the course. We have added a new feature this year for those that want to play 

but might be less experienced, or just like to have a good time regardless of score. This is the “Wanna Be 2” 

teams. This will be 9 holes just for fun. Newberry Motors is gracious enough to sponsor our Hole-In-One 

contest again this year. Come on out, have some fun and enjoy one of our last days of summer, and try for that 

new car.  

 

--The Pictured Rocks Boat Cruise is always a crowd pleaser. This year on September 25
th

, we will be taking 

an afternoon ride along the beautiful Pictured Rocks. Whether it is your first time or 100
th

, they are always 

breathtaking. This trip is made possible by John Madigan from Pictured Rocks Cruises. Tickets are priced to 

fill the boat and a great family event; so call or stop out to the Newberry Area Chamber of Commerce today to 

get your ticket. (906)293-5562 

 

--October 7
th

 is the Legislative Luncheon. This has been a growing event and we hope to continue to see it 

grow. If you would like to come, you can call and make your reservation at any time. 

 

--October 8
th

 is Fall Fest. This year Fall Fest will be held in Downtown Newberry! We will have vendors, 

events, games, food, and a little something for everyone. If you would like more information on becoming a 

vendor or displaying your musical talent, please call The Newberry Area Chamber of Commerce. 

 (906)293-5562 

 

--We have many great members that do so much for our community. This month I would like to recognize 

Tahqua-Tots Learning Center, LLC for the work they did with a group of their youngsters. TTLC took the 

time to clean up the playground area behind the school in trade for having a little fun. If you see these little 

ones (and the adults who care for them) out and about helping in their own ways, give them a “Thanks” or 

“Good job”. These little ones are taking care of their community and doing a wonderful job. 

 

-- Please help us help you by providing us with specials, deals, sales, give-aways, and events that you would 

like to promote. We enjoy getting these and promoting our local businesses. Many of these events or activities 

can be promoted on our website and will be added upon receipt. We also use Facebook which is a great way to 

promote. This reaches people that have “liked” our page, from this area and out of area. Postings are threaded 

into their news feeds and they see these posts without visiting our webpage. The more channels we use, the 

more people we reach and generate more business for our area. 

 


